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Dear ABAG Executives,

The numbers you are about to vote on for the Plan Bay Area 2050 are pre-COVID 19
numbers and are obviously inaccurate! This is not a time to proceed with business as
usual. Rather, decision-makers need ample time to take several steps back and to
accurately assess the fall-out from this unprecedented pandemic before proceeding
with any major decisions. Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this crucial
matter.

Sincerely,
Deborah Callister, PhD




